
Quarterly Mayor’s Report
City of Gustavus

Brittney Cannamore

March 2021

• Worked alongside the Treasurer and City Administrator to formulate the first draft budget for 
FY22

• Many discussions and brainstorming sessions with Fire Chief Miller to help ensure COVID-19 
safety and mitigation within the Gustavus School, specifically with traveling sports teams

• Attended Department of Homeland Security Emergency Management (DHS&EM) and 
Incident Command System (ICS) 101 Training

• Mayor Meeting with citizen alongside City Administrator regarding PFAS in Gustavus
• Conducted evaluation of City Administrator 

Correspondence 
• Letter of Commendation for Public Health Nurses Claire Geldhof and Sue Pridgen-Webb
• Letter of Appreciation to Vaccination Volunteers
• Letter of Appreciation for Jen Gardner 

April 2021

• City of Gustavus Proclamation for April 14th “Otterly Amazing Tsunami Bowl Day”
• Meeting with GPAC concerning PFAS and Airport Construction
• Meeting with Clerk and Council Member Lewis regarding City run social media (facebook) 

page

Correspondence

• Letter to Commissioner John McKinnon ADOT concerning Airport construction and PFAS

May 2021

• Participated in Library interview alongside the City Administrator, Library Administrative 
Director, and Council member McLaughlin

• Volunteered at the Annual DRC compost sale

Correspondence

• Letter to Lance Mearig (ADOT) and Jack Gilbertsen (FAA) requesting invitation to meeting 
between ADOT, FAA, Earthjustice, the Gustavus PFAS Action Coalition, and Alaska 
Community Action on Toxins regarding PFAS and Gustavus Airport construction 


